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September 25, 2023 
 
Ed Costello 
Kenworth of Jacksonville 
1121 Suemac Road 
Jacksonville, FL 32254 
 
Re: Intent to Purchase 2024 Kenworth T880 Day Cab 
 
This letter will serve as a notice of intent of Nassau County, Florida through the 
Nassau County Solid Waste Department, to purchase a 2024 Kenworth Roll-Off 
Truck as quoted, based on the Florida Sheriffs Contract FSA22-VEH20.0 
Specification 52,000 LB GVWR 4X6 Truck District Northern. It is understood that 
Kenworth of Jacksonville, has agreed the final purchase price for the 2024 Kenworth 
T880 at the time of delivery is $261,965.00. It is also understood that the Nassau 
County Solid Waste Department anticipates obtaining the Purchase Order in early 
October, provided funding is approved for the purchase. 
 
Nothing in this letter is to be construed as legally biding or a commitment of funds at 
this time. Rather, this letter is to just confirm our intent to purchase the 2024 
Kenworth T880 Roll-Off Truck. 
 
Nassau County appreciates this opportunity to do business with you as well as your 
company using this Letter of Intent to Purchase to put the 2024 Kenworth Roll-off 
Truck into production for Nassau County. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Klynt A. Farmer  
Chairman, Board of County Commissioners 
 


